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20" June 2016

Dear resident/local business

Subject: Night & Day Road Closure to Support Resurfacing Works on Central Parade

As you may know, as part of the council's Connected Croydon programme, we are upgrading the
footpaths along Central Parade New Addington You would have noticed the improvements
completed to date with the widening of footpaths, new street lighting and installing new street
furniture.

We are now planning for the next section of road to be resurfaced and line marked, to achieve this
we will require your continued support.

To ensure this section of works is carried out safely, Central Parade will need to be closed to
vehicular traffic from 9pm on Saturday 25™ June through to 9pm Sunday 26" June, temporary
traffic diversions will be in place to support these works with access still available to the car parks
and businesses.

The area of road affected is between Captain Pawn, (No. 46 Central Parade and) Gift Bank (No.19
Central Parade)

For any enquires please do not hesitate to contact me direct.

! would like to take this opportunity in thanking you for you continued cooperation and patience during
these essential works.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Forrester
Senior project manager



